
 
 

 
Curriculum News 

 

 

Look Out for Our New Termly Curriculum Overviews! 

This term children in Willow’s Theme is ‘ The World and Me’ 

and Oak’s Theme is ‘The Art of Food’ leading into work 

around the Mayans. 

 

We love 

Christmas 

at Pinfold! 

Thank you all 

for making it 

so special 

We also need your help to develop our outside 

area. If you have any of the following, please 

could you bring in to school: 

 a large plastic fish tank  

 bread baskets 

 tree stumps 

 smooth wooden planks or floorboards, 

 real house bricks 

 drain pipes, tubes etc.   
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Happy New Year! 

We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and New Year          

celebrations! It won’t be long until the nights are getting lighter 

and we are looking forward to Spring! We have an exciting Spring 

term ahead! Please check out our exciting        

calendar of events. This will be on our website and 

we will add to it as new events come to light. 

https://www.pinfoldprimaryschool.co.uk/ 

Just scroll down from the homepage on a tablet. 

Calendar for 2023 so far: 

 3.15– 4pm on 1st February—SATS Meeting for Year 6     parents 

 3rd February –Number Day for NSPCC 

 7th February - Windmill Farm Whole School 

 20th February—School Closed for INSET 

 22nd February– Mental Health and Wellbeing Day 

 24th February—Swimming starts for whole school 

 13th March– Oak class Philharmonic Hall  

 23rd March– Presentation to parents 

 3rd May– Cathedral Trip 

 9-12th May SATS 

 6th June– Times Table Test Y4 

 13th June– Willow class Philharmonic Hall 

 July (TBC) - stall and performing with the ukulele band at The 

Green Fayre at The Beacon Country Park 

   

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/recipes/healthier-

lunchboxes/ 

https://services.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/

apply-for-healthy-start/ 

Try the links above to see if you 

qualify! 

We are currently fortunate to be working on our  teaching 

and learning with a very skilled  Deputy Head from      

Mayfield Primary School. If you see her around or the   

children may tell you– she is called Mrs. Miller! 

It is Chinese New 

Year this week and 

the children have 

learned about       

fortune cookies and 

the different years of 

the zodiac! Which  

animal are you? 

Kung Hey Fat Choy! 


